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Genuine Reason for H Class Licence should include serving NSW Police Officer. As a current 
serving police officer, I receive less than one shoot per year. I also cannot commit to four 
competitive shoots per year as rostering and family does not afford me the time. Police should 
be able to apply for a H Licence for the purpose of practice and retention of skills. Police should 
be able to purchase a firearm of similar make and calibre to our service pistol. 


